
Good evening Fleetwood Borough Residents.    

The Fleetwood Borough Council would like to inform you, due to the excessive recent vandalism in our 
beautiful park, the restrooms will now be locked at 3pm daily until further notice. 

The Fleetwood Rec Board will be holding its annual Christmas tree lighting in the Fleetwood Park 
scheduled for Friday, December 13th at 6:00pm.  Please join the Rec Board for the tree lighting, caroling 
by candlelight, free hot chocolate and cookies, story time and a visit by a very special guest.  These 
festivities are all part of this small-town holiday tradition. 

The YMCA Santa Parade will be held Dec 14th at 9am. 

Now from our streets department, please have your leaves out by the curb by Sunday evening, 
December 8th for the Borough’s final leaf collection the week of December 9th.  As long as the weather 
cooperates, the Borough’s last scheduled pick up will be Friday, December 13th. 

The Borough office will be closed for the Holiday’s starting Tuesday, December 24 through and including 
January 1st, 2025.  We will return on January 2nd at 9:30am.   

We wish everyone a very happy holiday season.   

Thank you for your time.  Be safe and have a wonderful evening. 


